ISRP Response

Project ID: 25099

Oregon CREP Improvement

Sponsor:
Oregon Watershed Enhancement Board

Subbasin:
Mainstem Columbia

Revised 2002 Request:
$73,725.00

ISRP Preliminary Review:
No Response- Do Not Fund

Response:

“The project does not provide enough information to evaluate merits” – Rather than develop an elaborate proposal, the primary effort for this proposal is to develop the administrative and financing arrangements to offer permanent easements to add to the 10-15 year contracts offered under the CREP Program for restored riparian areas.  OWEB is the named administrative agent with the U.S.Dept. of Agriculture for the program.  OWEB could develop the additional capacity to offer permanent easements that would address NMFS Action 153.  

The proposal can be readily modified to remove the outreach and technical assistance (allowing that to be served by the SWCD proposals).  This modification would significantly reduce the OWEB request and focus on the development of a permanent easement program.  The establishment of permanent easements over riparian buffers will provide long term benefits to aquatic species.  The revision would eliminate continuing funding needs for 2002-2004.

